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Any safeguarding concerns please contact Mrs Harvey or Mrs Colquhoun 01933 654900, who will support you with your concerns, o r contact 
the NSPCC on 0808 800 5000.  Report abuse to NSPCC 

 

Real PE 
We want to ensure all children get their full entitlement to physical education. In Key Stage One (Year One and 
Two) the children have at least two lessons per week. The lessons are fun and engaging and all children work 
with a trained coach at least every other week. We are keen to continue with our outdoor and indoor PE 
sessions. Unfortunately, we have a number of children who have not been bringing in an outdoor PE kit and 
some children have been wearing earrings on PE days. Earring are strictly not allowed to be worn in PE sessions 
due to the health and safety risks, they can cause. Please ensure earrings are removed on PE days. We 
will ask the children to remove their own earrings, if parents forget to remove them, however we cannot take 
responsibility for earrings in school. Children miss out if they don’t have kit! We haven’t got enough spare kit to 
support all the children who are not bringing their kits. If you need support with PE kits please phone the school 
office, as we may be able to help. 
Please can parents ensure that children have both an indoor and outdoor PE kit in school at all times. 

Reception and nursery children have a daily active curriculum and need to ensure that particularly shoes are 
suitable for this activity, every day.  
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Walk to School Week 21st  to 25th May 
It is national walk to school week next week and we would love to encourage as 
many children and parents to walk to school.  

We know that everyone is busy and it’s not always possible to walk the whole way 
but even parking at the cross and waking that short distance to school would help 
keep congestion down in Scarborough Street, College Street and Manton Road. 
We also encourage our children to stay healthy and think about exercise too, so 
walking to school, even if it was a little way would be beneficial.  
We are organising certificates for those children who can walk to school and back 
home again at least 8 out of the 10 possible times (including any partial walks).  

Let’s get walking and keep healthy! 

How many steps do you do on your walk to school? 
How many steps can you do to school?  

  

 
 

 
 
  

 

Other dates 
21st May – Choir go to the Northampton 
Eisteddfod competition 

6th June- Online Safety for parents 2pm & 6pm 
8th June- Homework in 

18th June 6pm- Choir at Huxlow music event 

19th June – Sports morning for year two and 
sports afternoon for year one. 

20th June Sports morning for reception. 

23rd June- Strictly team dance at the Derngate 

25th June- Arts week begins 

29th June- Arts week parade and Summer Fair  

16th July- Open evening- meet the teachers 
. 

Dates for Class assemblies 
13th June -Mrs Chapman and Mrs Matthew’s Class 
assembly (Tiger Class) 
14th June – Mrs Bailey’s Class assembly (Dolphin Class) 

21st June- Miss Garrett’s Class assembly (Sloth Class) 
All class assemblies start at 9.05am and all family members 
are welcome. Please enter via the hall door. Quiet younger 
siblings welcome too! 

19th July 9.15am Year two leavers’ assembly – Only 
parents/carers welcome to attend this last assembly as 
space is very limited.  

 
 
 

 
 
 

We hope you like your 
Royal wedding 
bookmark. Thank you 
to our PTA for funding 
this for all our children. 
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